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NITSRI/GHOSTEL/ADMIN/2025/01 

29-01-2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Inmates, 

Soon we are going to start a new session spring 2025. In order to make necessary arrangements 

for your comfortable stay at Girls Hostel, we need some quick information. The requisite 

Google form is created for this purpose. You are advised to fill the details and send it across as 

soon as possible. 

The link to the form is provided here: https://forms.gle/pvSvLYa9uDj18wnw6 

This link will remain active till 30th Jan 2025 5:00 pm. Your response is mandatory and is 

expected soon. 

 

Issued with the permission of Chairperson GH 

 

 

 

Dr Janani L. 

Warden Girls’ Hostel 

 

 

 

 

Copy to : 

1. Prof Rohie Naaz, I/c Director for information pl 

2. Registrar for information Pl 

3. Chairperson GH for Information Pl 

4. Dr Fatima Jalid (Resident Warden Girls’ Hostel) 

5.  Notice Board 

6.  File 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/pvSvLYa9uDj18wnw6

